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TRADE INFORMATION NOTICE 

FY2025-2408-01 

 
January 14, 2025 

 
MEMORANDUM FOR: Customs Brokers, Importers, Carriers & Interested Parties 

 

FROM:   Port Director 

    Area Port of Santa Teresa, New Mexico 

     

SUBJECT: 2025 Federal Holidays observed by Area Port of Santa Teresa 

Cargo Facilities 

 

 

The hours of operation for the Area Port of Santa Teresa Cargo Facilities will change on the 

following observed United States and Mexico holidays: 

 

Mexican Holiday  February 3, 2025, Monday 0800-1400 

Mexican Holiday  March 17, 2025, Monday 0800-1400 

Mexican Holiday  April 17, 2025,  Thursday 0800-1400 

Mexican Holiday  April 18, 2025,  Friday  Closed 

Mexican Holiday  May 1, 2025,  Monday Closed 

Mexican Holiday  May 5, 2025,     Monday Closed 

Mexican Holiday  September 16, 2025, Tuesday Closed 

Mexican Holiday  November 17, 2025, Monday 0800-1400 

Thanksgiving Day  November 27, 2025, Thursday  Closed 

Christmas Eve   December 24, 2025, Wednesday Closed 

Christmas Day   December 25, 2025, Thursday Closed 

New Year’s Eve  December 31, 2025, Wednesday Closed 

New Year’s Day  January 1, 2026, Thursday Closed 

 

 

If you should have any agenda items, questions or issues that you would like to discuss, please 

forward them to Chief Linda Alvarado at linda.alvarado@cbp.dhs.gov (575) 874-7004 or Cargo 

Supervisor’s Jose Jacquez at jose.e.jacquez@cbp.dhs.gov and Scott Bidnick at 

scott.bidnick@cbp.dhs.gov (575) 874-7070. 
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